
 

 

 

13th September 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

You know how important your choice of secondary school is for your child’s success. Our ideal starting 

point is that every pupil comes from a family who has positively chosen Kenton, because both child 

and family will start with commitment and confidence. 

Good choices are based on good information, you and your child are invited to our Open Evening for 

Prospective Parents on Tuesday 21st September at 6 p.m. 

We will do our best to answer all the questions you have about Kenton and how we can meet your 

child’s needs and ambitions. 

The requirement to wear face coverings has been lifted. However, the government expects and 

recommends that people wear face coverings in crowded areas. Due to the high number of positive 

cases in Newcastle, we would ask all parents to wear a face covering when in the school building and 

maintain social distancing wherever possible to keep students, staff and parents safe. In addition, if you 

have any symptoms of covid-19 then please do not attend. 

We look forward to meeting you soon. 

 

Yours faithfully,       

      

Sarah Holmes –Carne , Principal    Sarah Rice, Assistant Principal Yr 7 

 
 


